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Subject: 
 
Resolution authorizing a 
contract for Engineering 
Services with McClelland 
Consulting Engineers, Inc. 
 
 
Submitted By: 
 
Public Works Department 

Action Required: 
 

   Ordinance 
√ Resolution 

 

Approved By: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bruce T. Moore 
 City Manager 

   
SYNOPSIS Authorizes the City Manager to execute an agreement with 

McClelland Consulting Engineers, Inc., selected through a 
Statement of Qualifications process, Bid Number No. 
18179, to provide Engineering Design and Survey Services 
for Markham Street Sidewalks from Kavanaugh Boulevard 
to Pine Street.  
 

FISCAL IMPACT Funding for this project is from a new Street Fund special 
project. The amount for services is not to exceed 
$122,500.00, and funding is available from a Street Fund 
Special Project Account.   
 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 
 

BACKGROUND 
 

This Engineering Contract provides for the design and 
construction drawings for a Sidewalk and Street 
Construction Project on Markham Street from Kavanaugh 
Boulevard to Pine Street.  The project will reduce Markham 
Street to a three (3)-lane street in order to provide sufficient 
space to construct a sidewalk on both sides of the arterial 
street.  In the past, sidewalks were not constructed along this 
corridor due to the narrow right-of-way with buildings, 
walls and utilities located close to the road edge.     
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